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To Whom It May Concern:

We have known Mike Keshishian for many years going back at least 17 years.
Mike with his MSO team are working on several of our projects currently and we
have always had and continue to have a very high regard for his ability to get the
job done on time and without un warranted change orders.

The MSO team has consistently been helpful with looking at our projects with
preconstruction coordination, and value engineering suggestions to keep our
projects on budget. They are in invaluable part of the team that we rely on when
we do preconstruction services for clients.

We recommend Mike and MSO without reservation. They are a part of our
company’s success by being on our team and contributing to successful projects.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly if you have any questions
regarding MSO or Mike Keshishian.

Sincerely

Dave Frymer
President

2461 Santa Monica Blvd., #134 Santa Monica, CA 90404 P: (310) 231-2214 x110
C: (818) 253-6527 E: Dave@frymer.com




